

MIDLAND ROTARY CLUB

P. D. BOX 561 MIDLAND, TEXAS

7 June, 1956

Dr. James G. Gaume
Dept. of Space Medicine
School of Aviation Medicine, U.S.A.F.
Randolph Air Force Base, Texas

Dear Dr. Gaume:

On behalf of the members of the Midland Rotary Club I wish to repeat in writing our sincere gratitude for the very fine program with which you favored us at our luncheon on May 31. Your comments on the physiological aspects of space flight were both highly informative and fascinating. You shed much light on aspects of this subject with which popular reporting in the press had acquainted us, and of course pointed up features of it which were new to us. Altogether it was one of the most entertaining talks which it has been our fortune to hear in a very long while.

It is recognized that you spent considerable time and trouble in arranging the appearance at our club, and that your superiors in the military service were very co-operative in the matter. Please express our thanks to all concerned, even as I herewith convey the thanks of every member of our Club.

At any time that it might prove to be convenient we of the Midland Rotary Club will consider it a privilege to have you visit us again, and we promise that we will not press you for more speech-making unless you are entirely agreeable! We would just enjoy visiting with you.

Yours very truly,

SEPatterson